
From: Dan Kopulsky
To: Koch, Andrea@Energy; 
cc: rebecca_forbes;
Subject: Re: LOS Standard at Riverside County Intersections
Date: Friday, October 26, 2012 1:37:20 PM

Andrea,

We request that you use LOS C as the criteria.  If the consultant questions 
this, please refer them to me. 

By the way, Rebecca Forbes is my staff person working on Rio Mesa.  If you 
have any questions, please contact her. 

Daniel Kopulsky, Chief 
Community and Regional Planning 
(909) 383-4557 
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Hi Dan. 

Thanks for looking into the LOS standard at the following Riverside County 
intersections:

-SR-78 (Neighbours Blvd.) and 28th Ave. 
-SR-78 (Rannells Blvd.) and 28th Ave. 

I appreciate your help. 

Andrea

Andrea Koch-Eckhardt 
Environmental Planner II, Traffic and Land Use 
CA Energy Commission 
(916) 654-3850 


